
Welcome Back 

The first half of the summer term seems to have flown by in school. 

It has been wonderful to start getting back to a sense of normality. 

Some classes have been on school trips and we have been able to have 

some visitors into school to enhance the children’s learning. It is so 

important to us at Occold to provide the children with these real life 

learning experiences. 

Rabbit and Hedgehog class went to Bressingham earlier this week 

as part of their topic on transport. We had a fantastic time and all 

enjoyed the train rides and the gallopers.  

Fox class also had a beach in their classroom this week.  

 

Dates for your diary...  

We have some provisional dates for later 

this term. These may need to be 

changed but we are hoping to have 

sports day on 7th July and our end of 

term performance on 14th July.   

Enjoy the sunshine over the half term 

break.  
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Notice Board 

 Year 2 and 3 children will be doing 
Forest school on Friday mornings 
after half term. They need to come 
to school in suitable (weather de-
pendant) outdoor clothes on Fri-
days. Ensure that you have coats 
and wellies.   

 Reception, year 1 and year 5 will 
be swimming on Friday mornings 
after half term. Children need to 
come to school with their swim-
wear underneath their uniform. 
Girls should have a one piece 
swimming costume and boys need 
fitted swim trunks (no loose shorts 
please). All swimmers must have a 
swimming hat.  

Just a reminder… 

If your child is feeling  unwell. Here is a reminder of the Corona Virus symptoms which would make them unable to attend school: 

 New continuous cough 

 High temperature 

 A loss or change to your sense of smell or taste  

As always, please do not send your child to school if they have had sickness or diarrhoea. They must have a clear 48 hours before returning. 

 

 


